| strongly request that you do not pass HJR 13. It will be financially devastating for those of us on Social Security and fixed incomes.
Oregonians have lost jobs, businesses and life savings during the pandemic. An enormous property tax burden will unfairly penalize
home owners and, ultimately renters as well. It is unconscionable to ask this of us.



